
Accepted Manuscript

Assessment of variable fluorescence fluorometry as an approach
for rapidly detecting living photoautotrophs in ballast water

Matthew R. First, Stephanie H. Robbins-Wamsley, Scott C. Riley,
Lisa A. Drake

PII: S1385-1101(16)30180-0
DOI: doi: 10.1016/j.seares.2017.02.012
Reference: SEARES 1517

To appear in: Journal of Sea Research

Received date: 19 August 2016
Revised date: 15 February 2017
Accepted date: 24 February 2017

Please cite this article as: Matthew R. First, Stephanie H. Robbins-Wamsley, Scott C.
Riley, Lisa A. Drake , Assessment of variable fluorescence fluorometry as an approach
for rapidly detecting living photoautotrophs in ballast water. The address for the
corresponding author was captured as affiliation for all authors. Please check if
appropriate. Seares(2017), doi: 10.1016/j.seares.2017.02.012

This is a PDF file of an unedited manuscript that has been accepted for publication. As
a service to our customers we are providing this early version of the manuscript. The
manuscript will undergo copyediting, typesetting, and review of the resulting proof before
it is published in its final form. Please note that during the production process errors may
be discovered which could affect the content, and all legal disclaimers that apply to the
journal pertain.

http://dx.doi.org/10.1016/j.seares.2017.02.012
http://dx.doi.org/10.1016/j.seares.2017.02.012


AC
CEP

TE
D M

AN
USC

RIP
T

 

 Page 1 of 26 

Assessment of variable fluorescence fluorometry as an approach for 

rapidly detecting living photoautotrophs in ballast water 

 

Matthew R. First

 

Chemistry Division, Naval Research Laboratory, Washington, DC 20375 

 

Stephanie H. Robbins-Wamsley 

Excet, Inc., Springfield, VA 22151 

 

Scott C. Riley 

Excet, Inc., Springfield, VA 22151 

 

Lisa A. Drake 

Chemistry Division, Naval Research Laboratory, Key West, FL 33040 

 

Manuscript Type: Primary Research Paper 

Prepared for submission to Journal of Sea Research (www.journals.elsevier.com/journal-of-sea-research) 

                                                           

Corresponding author 

Naval Research Laboratory; Chemistry Division; 4555 Overlook Ave. SE; Washington, DC 20375 

Tel.: 202-404-4821; email: matthew.first@nrl.navy.mil  

ACCEPTED MANUSCRIPT

mailto:matthew.first@nrl.navy.mil


Download English Version:

https://daneshyari.com/en/article/8886154

Download Persian Version:

https://daneshyari.com/article/8886154

Daneshyari.com

https://daneshyari.com/en/article/8886154
https://daneshyari.com/article/8886154
https://daneshyari.com

